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If you have ever
been diagnosed
with diabetes
you will still be
invited for eye
screening.

National guidance states that
if a person has ever had
diabetes, they should
continue to be screened as
sight threatening changes
may continue in their eyes.

For further information visit

www.gmnorthdesp.co.uk or call our
Bookings Office on 01204 891000
Email enquiries.gmnorthdesp@nhs.net

The Greater Manchester North Diabetic Eye Screening Programme
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